
Our Science unit for the last 

half term is all about living 

things and their habitats. This 

was your Science topic when 

we were in lockdown in 

January, so we are going to 

have a recap.  

 

 

We will also catch up on 

learning about plants because 

you missed this during 

lockdown in Year 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 4 

Summer 2  

 

In Reading into Writing, we 

will be reading then writing a 

story around a theme. Then 

towards the end of the year, 

we will be exploring classic 

poetry.  

In GPS, we will focus on 

accurately using inverted 

commas in speech and writing 

short sentences for effect. 

Another busy half term in Maths! We have 

three units of geometry this half term. 

Our first unit will be about angles, where 

we will look at different types of angles. 

Next we will look at shape and symmetry, 

some of which will be some Year 3 

objectives you will have missed last year. 

Then we will move on to position and 

direction. In this unit we will talk about 

how we can describe how a shape moves 

on a graph. 

 

In PE, Laurel will continue 

going swimming every 

Wednesday. You MUST 

remember your full kit each 

week. Whilst they are 

swimming, Maple will continue 

their PSHE and French journey 

with Miss Stanbridge.  

In your second PE slot, you will 

be focusing on different aspects 

of Athletics. Let’s hope it gets us 

in the mood for the 2021 

Summer Olympics. 

In Geography, we will be 

learning about the UK’s 

coastline. 

Firstly, we will learn about 

erosion and what four main 

types of erosion there are 

along our coastlines. Then, we 

will find certain locations 

along our coastline and 

explore how they have 

changed over time.  

In Art our unit of work is all 

about sculpture. We will be 

researching the works of 

Michelle Reader and Antony 

Gormley to begin with.  

Then we will investigate how 

to make our own sculptures, 

which we will plan, make, 

improve and evaluate. 

In PSHE, we have two different units to 

learn all about.  

Firstly, we will learn about how best to 

express our feelings and emotions. 

There will be lots of chances to look at 

different scenarios and discuss them. 

Then, we will learn about rights and 

responsibilities we have, not only for 

now but in the future too. 

In RE, we will be learning about 

Christianity. This half term we will be 

focusing on Jesus and exploring whether 

or not sacrifice is an important part of 

religious life. 

In French, we will be looking reading and telling a well-known story. 

We will use lots of visual aids to help us with this. 

In Music, we will be using 

Charanga Music School’s 

Reflect, Rewind and Replay 

programme. We will listen 

to a variety of musical 

genres and use our new 

musical vocabulary to 

appraise it.   


